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Email Three for Staff – Protective and Enhanced Coatings
This weekend, we will be starting to roll out our new protective cleaning sprays which kill bacteria, viruses, and germs and make it easier to keep our surfaces looking clean. To help us to do this effectively, surfaces must be cleared from all paper and documents. Please remove as much from tabletops, desks, and other surfaces as possible. The cleaners are unable to spray surfaces that are covered in paper and so if your surfaces are not cleared, they will not be cleaned. 
These sprays will protect surfaces from bacteria, viruses, and germs and so it is important that they are deployed as comprehensively as possible. They will also make it easier to keep surfaces clean and enable us to look the best that we can. 
If your room has a ‘Nviro protective coatings’ door hanger left on the door, your room is being targeted this weekend. A second hanger will be hung when the work is completed and will be collected by the cleaner the following day. Please leave it somewhere obvious for them to collect.
The products used are odourless and clear and will not leave any sticky residue, so other than the room looking cleaner, you should not be able to tell that they have been used. There is no ventilation requirement or health concerns related to the use of these products.
On hard surfaces, it should look cleaner. On soft surfaces, it acts as a ‘Scotchguard’ and liquid shouldn’t stain or mark as much and chewing gum will be easier to remove. There are some good examples of it being used online at www.nviro.co.uk/school-cleaning/ if you wanted to understand more about it.
We hope you will notice the difference when you return to your room, but if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
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Cleaning with a conscience




